UPDATED NAVIGATION Environment

ADVISORY NOTICE AV Agency
RIVER NENE
DATE: From w/c: 7 November 2022 - Ongoing

LOCATIONS: Various Locations along the River Nene

DETAILS:

Please be aware that tree works will be taking place along the River Nene
during the next few months. This notice will be updated accordingly as
works progress. Please proceed with caution when navigating in the
areas listed below (W3W):

Yarwell - : hammer.mistaking.destiny

Stanwick Lakes - . outraged.commoners.providers to
: newsreel.famed.soil

Higham Ferrers - . declares.supple.grad to
: oatmeal.defends.condition

Ashton - : hushed.trucks.smuggled to
. present.outline.towels

Wansford - . brass.torso.firelight

For further details please call the Environment Agency on 03708 506506
between 9am and 5pm, Monday to Friday and ask for the Lincolnshire
and Northamptonshire Waterways Team.

Katherine Briscombe
Waterways Manager
7 November 2022
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